











29th June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

RECEPTION, YEAR ONE AND YEAR TWO DISCO FRIDAY 15TH JULY 2022

We are delighted to inform you that we will be holding a disco in the school hall during the afternoon of Friday 15th July. This disco will be run by the Friends of St Mary & St Peter and it is wonderful that following a break from events run by the Friends due to Covid that they are able to do this for our children.

This will be for all of the children in Reception, Year One and Year Two. We will not require permission for this as it involves all of the above classes and is during school time.

In order for the Friends of St Mary & St Peter to provide events for the children in the future we do urgently require funds for them and if you would like to make a voluntary donation of £1.50 towards this and other events in the future please go onto Wisepay to do this.

Your support is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Goddard Head of School





